
From: Megan Bedford  
Sent: Thursday, 15 December 2016 4:57 p.m. 
To:  
Cc: Arlene Goss 
Subject: Infomation about the Green Island Landfill 
 
Hello Jardine, 
 
I have attached a copy of the Green Island Landfill consents. 
 
The landfill was started in 1956. It was an unlined landfill in an estuary. It has 
since had a leachate collection system retro fitted and it also has a methane 
collection system. 
 
Can you please be more specific about the information that you would like about 
operations of the landfill? The landfill is currently operated by Delta a local 
contractor.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Megan 
 
Megan Bedford 
Asset and Contracts Engineer, Solid Waste 
Dunedin City Council 




















































































